AT-0067, Terminal Area Master Plan at Will Rogers World Airport
February 25, 2022

Additional Information

The submittal date for the Letter of Interest has been revised to March 18, 2022. The letter of
Interest must be submitted on a flash drive and postmarked prior to 3:00 p.m.

All questions must be submitted in writing to patty.butenhoff@okc.gov by 10:00 a.m. March 4,
2022. Answers to the questions will be posted on the OKC.gov website Public Works Department,
Engineer and Architect Resources, by 10:00 a.m. March 11, 2022.

An Information Packet has been posted with the advertisement on the OKC.gov website Public
Works Department, Engineer and Architect Resources.
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